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POMPANO BEACH

PUBLIC ART COMMITTEE
DATE: March 5, 2020
TO: City Commission
FROM: Public Art Committee
SUBJECT: Community Foundation of Broward Asphalt Grant- The Crossroads Connection

The Public Art Committee would like to state that it is in full support of the awarded grant from
the Community Foundation of Broward for the Asphalt Grant; The Crossroads Connection project. The
Committee is excited for the opportunity to use this grant to bring more public artwork into the City. This
project will create an opportunity to educate, energize and engage our entire community while
celebrating the city’s unique characteristics.

The Committee is in support of the Community Foundation of Broward Grant.
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